
CHARLIE WATTS
Was sitting in an oral surgeon’s chair this
morning, waiting for the anesthesia to take
hold, when Mrs. Bmaz texted me that Charlie
Watts had died. I managed some kind of “RIP”
tweet before being totally out of it. But it
seriously hurt.

For those that have been here a long time, you
know my affinity for the Stones. It is only my
opinion, but to my eye, they really are the
Greatest Rock And Roll Band In The World.
Certainly the most durable, and nobody can
dispute that, irrespective of any other
discussion.

The last Stone to die was Brian Jones, and that
was 1969. Bill Wyman left the band in 1993, but
is still alive and kicking. But Charlie is now
gone. The Glimmer Twins, Mick and Keef, have
always been the faces of the Stones, but Charlie
Watts was the constant backbone. Charlie never
missed a gig. Ever. Over effectively sixty
years. That is something. Watts was not a loud
and noisy drummer, he was understated and
perfect until the end.

I first saw the Stones on a 15 inch or so black
and white TV when they pissed off Ed Sullivan on
American national CBS TV. I was hooked and never
looked back. Saw them, and Charlie, live nine
times, all of them spectacular. The last was two
years ago tomorrow, and, yeah, they were still
all that. Seriously great. Not going to post any
video, but here is a link. The audio and video
leaves very much to be desired, sorry about
that, I did not take it, but was not far from
where it was taken from.

But that video, while not horrible, still is
kind of lousy. So I am attaching a high quality
video that, while Charlie and the boys are
already old, displays exactly how good they
still were. Embiggen it by clicking on the You
Tube option, because this is really good.
Charlie is perfect. Cheers, and RIP Charlie

https://www.emptywheel.net/2021/08/24/charlie-watts/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=95UG5wzhbyg&t=5s


Watts.


